Nightengale Funeral Home

1884 South Park Avenue Buffalo, New York 14220 (716) 822-4371

June 27, 2007

Dear Matt B., Dave Pace & Staff:

Just a note to thank you for the terrific job on the landscaping project in front of our business.

Right from my first meeting with Matt to the actual completion of the work, everyone was professional, knowledgeable & very competent in their respective fields. The work was done when you said it would be done, everything was cleaned up at the end of each day and you fulfilled your end of the deal to the very detail.

We have already had numerous comments on the whole landscaping, and it was all very positive.

I would certainly recommend your Company to anyone and I would ask you to feel free to use my name as a reference.

I look forward to a long time relationship with your company.

Thanks again,

mady

Marty Nightengale